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A  NONAGENARIAN 
 

 Mr. Henry OSMOND, of 18 Surrey-street, received many congratulations on celebrating 
the 90th anniversary of his birth on Friday week.  For many years he was employed by the Ryde Pier 
Company and drove the old pier tram.  He was born on August 11th, 1843, and is the only surviving 
member of the family of the late Charles OSMOND, one of the last of the old Ryde wherrymen. 
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